FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am sending this request under the Freedom of Information Act to ask for the following information:

 

What provision during the summer holidays 2023 is available for children who are ordinarily eligible for free school meals?
We are working with 45 providers across 65 venues. Information can be found via our website Family Information | Apply for a HAF Place (leicester.gov.uk)
 

What is the budget allocated for this year’s scheme? 
The total grant for 23/24 is £1,620,090.00, a proportion relating to the number of weeks of delivery is allocated to the summer programme 

 

How many children are eligible for the support?
In the region of 15,500

 

How much money has been allocated per child?
Funding is not allocated per child; it is awarded to providers based on the number of places they can deliver. We commission as many places as we can within the budget we have available.

 

What is the eligibility criteria for the support?
 

Children in receipt of benefit related free school meals, with a small allocation for children who have needs and vulnerabilities but may not be in receipt of benefit related free school meals.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
